
 
 

                            August 2021  
 

Dear Parents,  

  Welcome to a new school year! Thank you for entrusting me with the 
awesome privilege of being your child’s fourth grade teacher. My name is 
Mrs. Kupferman and I can’t wait to meet you and your child! In order for our 
class to come together as a caring, learning community, it is important for 
me to get to know your child.  Please take a few minutes to write to me about 
his/her strengths, weaknesses, interests and hobbies.  I would also like to 
know about food/other allergies, any personal or physical problems I should 
be aware of, feelings about school, and in what area you would like to see 
your child grow the most this year.  If your child prefers a nickname, please 
add that as well!  The more I know, the better I can help meet his/her 
particular needs. You can email the letter to me at 
tkupferman@jerichoschools.org.  I can’t wait to hear from you!      

 I look forward to collaborating with you as we pave the way to a great 
school year! Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or 
concerns you may have.  

                                                            With gratitude, 
                                                           Mrs. Kupferman 
 
 



      

 
 
 

                                         
August 2021  

 
Dear Fourth Grader,  

 Welcome to Fourth Grade and to Room 28! I hope that you had a 
great summer and that you’re as eager as I am to begin the new school 
year. I have been busy getting our classroom ready and I can’t wait to 
meet you!  

The year ahead will be filled with lots of exciting and interesting 
activities.  We will be learning about one another and the world around 
us.  You will be immersed in writing and discovering new books. 
Together we will learn to imagine, create, become problem solvers, and 
of course bucket fillers!  I will help you reach for your dreams, 
encourage you to achieve more than you ever thought you could, and 
inspire you to be the best possible version of yourself.  

When you come to school on the first day, you will be meeting new 
friends, seeing familiar faces, and of course meeting me! I know your 
fourth grade experience will be filled with success, and I can’t wait to 
meet you!       

                             



                                    Love and Learn,       
                                   Mrs. Kupferman   

 
 


